
Peek of the Week 
Woodlands  

Week commencing  15th April 2024 

Our Learning 

This half term in Woodland Badgers 
class, our topic is Occupations. Please 
see our Topic web on the website in our 
class pages section. Our book this half 
term is ‘A superhero like you’ by Dr 
Ranj. This week our focus has been 
reading the book, introducing key 
vocabulary and exploring the 
characters. We have also been 
focusing on our communication skills, 
using PECs and communication 
boards to request a variety of items. 

In maths we have been consolidating 
our number line work, filling in gaps 
and working on 1:1 correspondence. 

We have been having fun with dress 
up / superhero clothes in drama, 
exploring the different superheroes, 
real life like doctors or those who fly 
with capes! 

In art this week we have been making 
superhero masks. 

If any parents have any old dress up 
items or costumes that they would like 
to donate to Orchard / Woodlands, we 
would be very grateful!  

 

Important Dates 

Makaton sign:  

 

 

 

 

Star of the week 

Aariz for settling in amazingly and having such a good week! 

Contact us:      sen@prioryschool.com      01628 600300  

 


